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May 23rd is the  
last day for students!  

It is a Half-day. 
Dismissal begins at 10:30. 

Please make arrangements for 
early pick-up! 

Have a great summer!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 20- H.S. Graduation Walk-through 
Graduating H.S. students walk the halls 
of S.H.E. one last time in their 
graduation gowns while our students 
cheer them on. 9:30 am 
May 22- 5th Grade Day- teachers will 
provide specific details. Students will 
participate in an award ceremony and 
fun activities following to celebrate 
their hard work and accomplishments! 
May 23- Last Day for students-  
Report Cards will post after dismissal.  

 
If your child is currently utilizing  

bus transportation and  
you want this to continue for 25-26: 

*Make sure your address is correct in Focus- in 
district students qualify for bus transportation. 
If your child needs a special accommodation for 

25-26, you MUST apply online each year!  
Go to  ECPS website- transportation-

Accommodations-fill out the form before July. 

  
 
 
 
 

Coach’s Corner  
With the hot summer months fast approaching, here are some 
safety tips to remember when spending time in the sun! 

• Seek shade when necessary. UV rays are strongest and 
most harmful during midday, so it’s best to plan indoor 
activities then. If this is not possible, seek shade under 
a tree, an umbrella, or a pop-up tent. 

• When possible, cover up with long-sleeved shirts and 
long pants and skirts to provide protection from UV 
rays. 

• Wear a hat that shades the face, scalp, ears, and neck. 
If your child chooses a baseball cap, be sure to protect 
exposed areas with sunscreen. 

• Wear sunglasses. They protect your child’s eyes from 
UV rays, which can lead to cataracts later in life. 

• Use a sunscreen with at least SPF (sun protection 
factor) 15 every time your child goes outside. For the 
best protection, apply sunscreen generously 30 
minutes before going outdoors. Don’t forget to protect 
ears, noses, lips, and the tops of feet. 
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

  

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 
  

 
  

  
 
 

May we always keep the lessons  
we learned in kindergarten 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten students enjoyed a great day at the park celebrating an amazing year of hard work!  

 

Fourth	graders	did	an	awesome	job	with	
“wax	museum”	presentations.		

 


